
 

 

1st July 2020 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

Year 13 Results Day 

Results Day for Year 13 will be hosted at St Francis of Assisi on Thursday 13th August. However, given 

the current circumstances this year’s results day will be different from previous years because as a 

school we need to ensure that students and staff are safe when collecting results.  

Below you will find information regarding the organisation of the day and we ask parents and 

students to take careful note of the arrangements. Additionally, there is an information sheet about 

how results have been calculated. 

GCE Results Day for Year 13 is on Thursday 13th August 2020 

If students are not available to collect results on the 13th August they should provide a stamped, self 

-addressed envelope so that results can be posted home. Due to the current climate we will not be 

allowing people to collect results on behalf of students. 

Only Year 13 students will be allowed into the school building to collect results. Should parents/ 

carers wish to accompany students then I ask that you remain outside of the Green exterior gates, 

unless you drive on to the school site where I ask that you remain in your vehicle. Please note, that 

parking will be limited to certain car parks so fewer spaces will be available. All of this is to limit the 

number of people that staff and Y13s come into contact with. 

Results will be given out in the Sports Hall and the Gym Hall and students will be asked to come at 

specific times. Once again, the aim is to limit the number of contacts. 

The school site will be open at 9:00am 

Students applying for Higher Education must check the UCAS website before coming into school. 

In order to give all students, the required support we ask that students follow the timetable below: 

 

Those arriving between 9am and 10am should all go to the Gym Hall.  

9.00 -10.00 
Students who have not been accepted to their first choice UCAS 
destination 

10.00 – 11.00 
Students who have unconditional offers, who know that they 
been accepted by their first choice UCAS destination or 
apprenticeship/employment placement. 



 
 

After 10am results will be given out in the Sports Hall and the Gym Hall. Once again, the aim is to 

limit the number of contacts and distributed according to the initial letter of surnames. 

Sports Hall A - K 

New Hall L – Z 

  

Upon arrival students will be asked to queue in a socially distanced manner on the car parks until 

they are invited in. The number of students in the Halls at any one time will be limited as entrance 

into the building will be controlled by a member of staff.  

There will be a one-way system within the Halls so as to best limit contact with others.  

After collecting results, we ask that parents and students do not remain on the school premises 

longer than necessary. 

 

This is a very different results day in many ways and even this letter does not allow for the usual 

celebratory tone we would all prefer. However, we must remain pragmatic and control the 

possibility of infection as best as we can. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Luke Salkeld 

 

 

 

 


